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iigiii Dr /Seven-Up Companies, Inc.

’tyl PO, Box 635086, Dallas, Texas 75265-5086

8H4 Walnut Hill Lane, Dallas, Texas 75230-8144 = 214/360- 7000

1OHN R. ALBERS
Chiel Executive Officer

Jannary 5, 1989

Mr. W. P. Eloster
105 E, Elm Street
Dublin, TX 76446

Dear Bill:

Thank you so much for the 6-packs of that special
"sugar-blended" Dr Pepper from Dublin, Texas. I
nave just returned from the holidays and was most
rleased to find your generous rememhrance awaiting
my return. Needless to say, I keep this in my own
private stash for perscnal consumption and it will
be enjoyed to the fullest.

I really appreciate your thoughtfulness and we
gre looking forward to your lOOth celebration in
1991 when this pure Dr Pepper will Le recognized
tor tts unique yuality and endunrance,

BEHthiEhEE to you and yours for the new year.

Sincertly,

A
Jghn \f. Albers

Prealdent,
Chief 9xecutive UEficar
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